
MESSAGE FROM THE WORKING GROUP 10TH MARCH 2022 

As you have no doubt seen, activity is beginning on Wises Lane fields by Barratts DW Homes. 

The Parish Council have set up a working group of 5 Councillors to meet monthly with BDW to 

discuss incoming applications to Swale Borough Council related to the Conditions set within the 

planning permission. The working group report back to the full Council meeting of Borden 

Parish Council. They have no power to make decisions. 

So far the working group have met twice and 2 representatives from Swale Borough Council 

Planning Department have also been present along with BDW's planners. 

 

The meetings have been productive and knowledgeable for all parties. BDW are aware how 

sensitive this development is and do not wish to ostracise or upset anyone. 

 

To date, 15 Conditions have been applied on to the Portal, none of them are 'decided' they are 

all 'awaiting a decision'. You can follow the applications as they appear on the portal, and you 

are able to make a comment directly.   17/505711/HYBRID 

 

The working group will do everything they can to ensure Conditions are followed to the letter 

and that the Developers must be conscious of the time of year when it comes to creating access 

and beginning ground works. We think this will become easier when a site officer is in place. 

 

If you have any worries or comments, please comment below or email the 

Clerk, clerk@bordenparishcouncil.gov.uk and your email will be raised at the next available full 

council meeting. 

 

As you know, the Secretary of State gave his permission for this development to go ahead. We 

can only ensure it goes ahead legally and sensitively. 

  

Wises Lane Working Group. 
 


